
I heavily oppose this bill and feel is has the absolute wrong agenda behind it and does not have any family’s best interest in mind, 
whatsoever. Decreasing areas for families to recreate increases the chances for dangerous situations to occur. There is absolutely 
no need for further regulation in this waterway.


